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From: Christine Sumner 
Sent: 15 November 2021 13:28
To: Local Plan
Subject: Current draft Local Plan

I am objecting to the current local plan because it has inadequate provision for transport. This will make the 
current traffic situation even worse. 
 
The new housing in south warrington will inevitably have two or more cars per house raising pollution 
levels as well as adding to congestion. 
 
Yours Christine Sumner 

 

 
 




